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August 26, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ms. Tamara Turkenton, Chief, Regulatory Services 
Mr. Robert Fadley, Director, Service Monitoring and Enforcement Dept. 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

Re: Northeast Ohio Natural Gas Corp. Notice of Intent, Case No. 20-1427-GA-ALT 

Dear Ms. Turkenton and Mr. Fadley: 

Pursuant to Rule 4901:1-19-06(A), Ohio Administrative Code, Northeast Ohio Natural Gas 
Corp. (“NEO”) hereby formally notifies Commission Staff of NEO’s intent to file an application 
for approval of an Alternative Rate Plan under R.C. 4929.05. The application will request 
approval of an Alternative Rate Plan to recover costs associated with the acquisition of Orwell 
Trumbull Pipeline Company (“OTP”). 

NEO intends to file its application no earlier than 30 calendar days from the date of this letter 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ N. Trevor Alexander 

N. Trevor Alexander 

Calfee, Halter & Griswold LLP
Attorneys at Law 

1200 Huntington Center 
41 South High Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3465 
614.621.1500 Phone
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